
WHO IS YOUR CLUB
WELFARE OFFICER?
Club

Welfare Officer

Telephone Number

Email Address

Alternatively you can speak to someone via:
cpsu@nspcc.org.uk │ safeguarding@englandlacrosse.co.uk │ help@nspcc.org.uk

or visit www.englandlacrosse.co.uk/safe-sport for more advice.

We are committed to the safeguarding of young people in our
club. If you have any safeguarding concerns, please contact:


